
 
 

 
FOBNR met on 26th June and myself and Cllr Baldock attended. 
 
Prior to the meeting I had asked the Clerk if there was any update on Designated Status for 
the NR and she had heard nothing.  She will chase KCC again. 
 
The lectern was discussed at the FOBNR meeting and as per the last Full Council meeting, 
points 5 and 6 will be left out.  However, after discussing again, it appears the lectern is to be 
redesigned.  I said any changes would have to go back to Full Council again for approval. 
 
I have resigned from the role as Secretary and sadly Sue who wrote the Management Plan 
and carried out the Reptile Survey has also resigned. 
 
 
 
Nicola 
29th June 2023 
 
 


